
Date: 14th December, 2017 

 

Dear Member 

 

Sri Akhilesh Kumar, SSP Kanpur has consented to meet representatives of Trade & 

Industry and assured us to listen to the various issues on Traffic, Encroachment and Law 

& Order. You are invited to attend the meeting at 5 PM on 16th Dec 2017. We also request 

you to compile your issues/suggestions and send them to M.C.U.P. 

 

 

Regards  

(Secy. A.K. Sinha) 

Merchants’ Chamber of Uttar Pradesh  

 


